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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 

STATE BOARD OF CPA EXAMINERS REVOKES CPA LICENSE 
OF JOHN THOMAS DECKER  

 
Raleigh - The North Carolina State Board of Certified Public Accountant (CPA) Examiners (Board) 
has revoked the North Carolina CPA license issued to John Thomas Decker of Winston-Salem, NC. 
 
In a Board Order issued May 22, 2023, the Board stated that Mr. Decker, who is subject to the 
provisions of Chapter 93 of the North Carolina General Statutes (NCGS) and Title 21, Chapter 8 
of the North Carolina Administrative Code (NCAC), had violated 21 NCAC 08N .0202, Deceptive 
Conduct Prohibited, and 21 NCAC 08N .0206, Cooperation with Board Inquiry. 
 
Under the Board Order, Mr. Decker shall not offer or render services as a CPA or otherwise trade 
upon or use the CPA title in North Carolina either through CPA mobility provisions or substantial 
equivalency practice privileges or in any other manner, nor shall he claim or attempt to use any 
practice privileges in any other state based upon his permanently revoked North Carolina 
certificate. 
 
For additional information, please contact the Board’s Staff Attorney, Frank Trainor, at 
ftrainor@nccpaboard.gov. 






